27.MEI 2024 Ontvangen

178033467

Date: 24-05-2024

To:

Municipality of The Hague Department of Social Affairs and Employment (SZW) Postbus 12 600 2500 DJ The Hague

Subject: Woo request regarding the percentage of expats working for/with the Municipality of The Hague

Dear Sir/Madam,

Pursuant to the Open Government Act (Woo), I request information about the percentage of expats working for or with the Municipality of The Hague, both as employees and freelance consultants. Specifically, I request the following information:

- 1. The percentage of expats currently employed by the Municipality of The Hague.
- 2. The percentage of expats working as freelance consultants or on a temporary basis for the Municipality of The Hague.
- 3. An overview of the positions and/or departments within the municipality where expats are employed.
- 4. A comparison of these percentages with the national average percentage of expats working in similar roles at other municipal governments.
- 5. Policy documents and reports providing insight into the reasons and policy objectives behind hiring expats by the Municipality of The Hague.
- Any plans or strategies the municipality has to increase or decrease the number of expats employed or hired as consultants in the coming years.

I request that this information be provided digitally, if possible.

Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

